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January 9, 2007 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount of 
Claim: $75,313.41+. 

  
January 10, 2007 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
January 18, 2007  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged January 17, 2007. 

 
February 16, 2007 

 
Defendant filed Answer and New Matter.   

 
February 20, 2007 

 
Board issued letter directing Plaintiff to file their response to 
New Matter.  

 
March 12, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Answer to New Matter.   

 
March 13, 2007 

 
Board forwarded letter to parties directing parties to commence 
with discovery. 

 
July 27, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Motion to Compel Discovery.   

 
August 6, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Proposed Order, Motion for Partial Summary Judgment 
on the issue of liability, and Memorandum of Law in Support.  
[04A090507D] 
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August 24, 2007  
 

Defendant filed Notice of Service of Defendant’s Answers to 
Interrogatories and Responses to Plaintiff’s Request for Production 
of Documents.   

 
August 24, 2007  

 
Defendant filed Response to Claimant’s Motion to Compel.   

 
August 28, 2007  

 
Board rendered and Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this 28th day of August, 2007, it is hereby ORDERED and DECREED that 
the motion to compel discovery filed by the Plaintiff on July 27, 
2007, is hereby DENIED as MOOT.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and 
Defendant. 

 
August 30, 2007  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
August 28, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged August 29, 2007. 

 
August 31, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
August 28, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged August 29, 2007. 

 
September 4, 2007  

 
Defendant filed Answer to Plaintiff’s Motion for Partial Summary 
Judgment on the Issue of Liability, Brief in Support and Proposed 
Order.   

 
September 21, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Reply Brief in Support of Motion for Partial 
Summary Judgment on the Issue of Liability.  

 
October 9, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Supplement to Reply Brief in Support of Motion for 
Partial Summary Judgment on the Issue of Liability.   
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October 16, 2007  
 

Board rendered Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this 16th day of October, 2007, Plaintiff’s motion for partial 
summary judgment on the issue of liability is DENIED.”  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
October 18, 2007  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
October 16, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged October 17, 2007. 

 
October 19, 2007  

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
October 16, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged October 17, 2007. 

 
April 9, 2008  

 
Defendant filed Notice of Service of Requests for Admissions, 
Interrogatories and Request for Production of Documents. 

 
April 22, 2008  

 
Plaintiff filed Notice of Service of Intent to Serve a Subpoena to 
Produce Documents and Things for Discovery Pursuant to Rule 
4009.21.   

 
May 9, 2008  

 
Plaintiff filed Certificate of Service of Notice of Intent to Serve 
a Subpoena to Produce Documents and Things for Discovery Pursuant 
to Rule 4009.21. 

 
May 21, 2008  

 
Plaintiff filed Notice of Service of Second Request for Production 
of Documents. 

 
February 9, 2011  

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Settle, Discontinue and End. 
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February 9, 2011 
 

Board rendered an Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 9th day 
of February, 2011, upon receipt of a Praecipe executed by Maria 
Casey, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, Firetree, Ltd., requesting 
that the Board mark the above-captioned matter settled, 
discontinued and ended with prejudice, docketed with this Board 
under date of February 9, 2011, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that the 
above-captioned matter be marked settled, discontinued and ended 
with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
February 11, 2011  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated February 9, 
2011.  Receipt of same acknowledged February 10, 2011. 

 
February 14, 2011 

Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated February 9, 
2011.  Receipt of same acknowledged February 10, 2011. 

 


